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I submit that the proposed bill is not in the best interests of the mother or the baby.
 
For every mother who may be willing to abort late term there is another who values the life of
 her unborn child . And the same hospital who would be asked to virtually murder a viable
 unborn life, is also charged, under the Hippocratic oath, with doing everything possible to care
 for, sustain, and resuscitate struggling babes from a premature or difficult birth.
 
In short I think the proposed bill is barbaric.
 
Much talk abounds about the “rights” of the mother. What about the “rights” of the child?
 
Yours sincerely,
John Pohlmann
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